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NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE 
14675 Lee Road 

Chantilly, VA 20151-1715 

Mr. John Greenewald 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

9 November 2016 

This is in response to your faxed letter dated and received 
3 November 2016 in the National Reconnaissance Office (NRO). 
Pursuant to the provisions of Executive Order 13526 / you are 
appealing the NROls 24 October release determination in response 
to your request for Mandatory Declassification Review of the nFY 
2010 Congressional Budget Justification - published May 2009. I' 

We have accepted your appeal. We will inform you when the 
NRO Appellate Authority has made a determination in this case. 

If you have any questions, please call the Requester 
Services Center at 703-227-9326 and reference case number EOM-
2017-00001-Appeal. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia B. Cameresi 
FOIA Public Liaison 
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